Permanent Representative of the Slovak Republic to the EU

Peter Javorčík Ambassador

> Brussels, December 162016 Ref.: 100220/2016—BESZ15

Dear Mr Langen,

I refer to your letter of 23 November 2016 to all Member States, requesting contributions on cases of national investigations of tax-related crimes.

I would like to inform you, on behalf of the Member States that, due to the Christmas break, not all of them will be in a position to react to your request by 15 January 2017.

I thank you in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

All Ambassadors of Permanent Representations to the European Union General Council Secretariat

Mr Werner LANGEN

Chair

Cc.

European Parliament

Committee of Inquiry to investigate alleged contraventions and maladministration in the application of Union law in relation to money laundering, tax avoidance and tax evasion Brussels

E-mail:

anje.bultena@ep.europa.eu